
WAC 132W-300-001  Nondiscrimination and harassment policy.  We-
natchee Valley College is committed to the policy that all persons 
shall have equal access to college programs, facilities, admission and 
employment. Furthermore, it is the policy of Wenatchee Valley College 
to maintain an academic and work environment free of discrimination, 
including harassment. The college prohibits discrimination and harass-
ment against any person because of race, creed, color, religion, na-
tional or ethnic origin, parental status or families with children, 
marital status, sex (gender), sexual orientation, gender identity or 
expression, age, genetic information, honorably discharged veteran or 
military status as required by Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 
1964, Title IX of the Educational Amendments of 1972, Section 504 of 
the Rehabilitation Act of 1973, Title VII of the Civil Rights Act of 
1964, the Age Discrimination Act of 1975, or the presence of any sen-
sory, mental, or physical disability, or the use of a trained dog 
guide or service animal by a person with a disability, or any other 
prohibited basis per RCW 49.60.030, 49.60.040 and other federal laws 
and regulations, or participation in the complaint process.

All college faculty, staff and students must comply with this 
policy and are also expected to take appropriate measures to prevent 
discrimination or harassment. Faculty, staff or students who believe 
they are being discriminated against or harassed for one of the rea-
sons listed above or who witness potential discrimination or harass-
ment are encouraged to report the offending conduct. Prompt corrective 
measures will be taken to stop discrimination or harassment whenever 
and wherever it occurs.
[Statutory Authority: RCW 28B.50.140(13). WSR 17-12-037, § 
132W-300-001, filed 6/1/17, effective 7/2/17. Statutory Authority: 
Chapter 28B.50 RCW. WSR 01-14-016, § 132W-300-001, filed 6/25/01, ef-
fective 7/26/01.]
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